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Partner Meeting 
Since our last newsletter in Summer 2018, ReflectLab 
has made a lot of progress. At the project meeting in 
Iași, Romania, we discussed our experiences of 
implementing ReflectLabs, how to further improve the 
method based on these experiences, as well as details 
of the learning platform and dissemination activities.  
 

 
 

Spreading the ReflectLab experience 
At Manchester Metropolitan University, a meeting of 
teachers was held on 10th February, during which they 
were presented the ReflectLab project and 
methodology.  As a result of this meeting, further 
training sessions to Heads of Department and senior 
staff are to take place in April in two local secondary 
schools, with a view to implement ReflectLabs within 
the curriculum across a range of academic subjects. 

 
 
On February 21st, the “Day of teaching” organised by 
the Leibniz University Hannover attracted more than 

140 lecturers from different departments. ReflectLab 
was presented at a poster session.  

 
What is ReflectLab? 

“ReflectLab – Supporting lecturers in applying inquiry 
based learning” is an Erasmus+ project funded by the 
European Commission and runs from November 2016 
to April 2019. The consortium consists of universities 
from Torun (Poland), La Laguna (Spain), Manchester 
(UK), Iași (Romania) and Hanover (Germany) and is 
coordinated by Prof. Dr. Dirk Lange at the Leibniz 
University Hanover. The project enables teachers to 
support students to engage in ongoing discussions 
about controversial issues, e.g. migration or racism, 
through inquiry-based and problem-oriented learning. It 
provides a framework for participating students to assist 
in their autonomous research and equip them with the 
necessary input and skills. In addition to thematic 
webinars, the consortium develops manuals for 
teachers and students on the ReflectLab methodology, 
as well as an easy-to-implement-kit. All materials are 
made available on an IT-platform. 
 

Get involved! 
We cordially invite all interested stakeholders in the 
fields of social sciences and higher education to make 
use of the materials we are providing on our website! 

Learn more about the project 
Visit our website or like us on Facebook! 
www.reflect-lab.eu 
https://www.facebook.com/reflectlab 

 
Contact the REFLECT LAB team!  
Eva Kalny (eva.kalny@idd.uni-hannover.de) 

Project Coordinator: Prof. Dr. 
Dirk Lange, 
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